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Your Health Matters
Dr. Leslee B. Cochrane

HAVING PATIENCE WITH OUR PATIENTS

"Earn the right to be heard by listening
to others. Seek to understand a situation
before making judgments about it.”

- John Maxwell

The authors of a recent study published by the British Journal of Med-
icine estimated that medical errors may be the third leading cause of
death in the US. The authors concluded that over 250,000 deaths per
vear resulted from medical errors and although some argue that this
estimate is exaggerated, we can all agree that even one death is too
many. How do so many mistakes occur and what can be done to fix this?

I believe there are several factors which contribute to this ongoing
problem including the most obvious factor of all - doctors are human
and make mistakes. We live in the information age and are constantly
bombarded by phone calls, texts, and emails. This “information over-
load” makes it very difficult to focus on the task at hand. When the task
is cntical like driving a2 car or practicing medicine, distraction equals
disaster. One simple way to decrease the chances of becoming a
statistic is to simply turn off your phone while you interact with your
doctor and politely request that they do the same. When a phone rings
during a visit it causes a distraction and distractions lead to mistakes.

Medical errors are frequently related to issues surmrounding medications.
You should know the name of each of your medications and understand
exactly why you are taking them. I suggest you regularly ask your doc-
tor about the risks, benefits and side effects of 2ach of your medications
including any alternatives. I have seen many patients who are taking
double doses of their medications because they have one bottle that is
labeled with the generic name and another bottle of the same medication
that is labeled with the brand name. This will not end well and depend-
ing on the medications involved, it may be fatal. To avoid this problem I
recommend that you regularly take all of your pill bottles to your doctor
or pharmacist and ask them to review each one and explain how to use
them correctly. Additionally you should also request that your doctor in-
clude the reason you are taking the medication on the prescription label
such as: "Correg - take 5 mg by mouth twice daily for hypertension.”

My final observation is that despite all the advances of modern medicing
it still takes just as long to have a conversation as it did a century ago. 1
am absolutely convinced that if doctors will take the time needed to hear
and understand the guestions and concerns of their patients and then
carefully explain all the options available, many unnecassary treatments
and medical errors will be avoided. In short, we doctors need to have
more patience with our patients.
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Wine and Chocolate

By: Dr. Lynn Euzenas
Director of Spiritual Care & Bereavement Services

Dear Friends:

We are so excited as we approach the 20th Anni-
versary of our Wine and Chocolate Fundraiser on
Sunday, Oct. 1, 2016. In honor of this upcoming
event, I ask you to ponder an important question:
which is more sublime--a fine wine, or an equally fine piece of chocolate? A
truly sophisticated and discerning palate might respond: ® Both! If appro-
priately pairedtit”

There is so0 much that will be delicious at this special, 20th anniversary
event: samplings and tastings of local wines, beers, hand crafted
chocolates, gourmet food, and even a whiskey bar For the first time,
Wine and Chocolate festivibes will feature a st down dinner and
program. Guests will enjoy a live and silent auction as well as additional en-
tertainment including “Hotsy Totsy”, a Roaring 20°s Review who will jazz up
all the proceedings.

What is most delicious (better ewen than wine or chocolate) is that
this wonderful evening is a major fundraising event for Hospice of the
Valleys. I am proud to work for this nonprofit organization which serves
our community with excellent patient care and which is also an excel-
lent steward of the community support we receive. The Better Business
Bureau identifies an agency practicing good stewardship of donated funds as
an agency which dedicates at least 65% of every dollar spent for program-
ming. For every dollar of your donation to Hospice of the Valleys, 87% of
each dollar spent goes directly to hospice programs and stays in our commu-
nity. This is impressive.

That means your dollars help support patient care, which lovingly
provides relief of pain and emotional and spirtual support to patients and
families. Your dollars provide hospice care to those who have no insurance or
those who are undennsured. Your dollars provide bereavement support and
comforting guidance for those mourning the loss of loved ones and seeking
healing in loss. Your dollars assist us as we assist our community partners
who seek out our help with education and training on hospice care and gnef
and bereavement support and education. There is a lot of joy in that 87%:!

We invite you to join us at Wine and Chocolate, Come and sample the gour-
met fixings! Meet and enjoy members of our community! Join us and know
that while you are kicking up your heels a bit, you are reaching out (in 2 most
profound manner) to help patients and families at such a critical point in their
life’s journey.

Wine__and chocolate..and a generosity which shares healing and compassion.
I'll drink to that.
We look forward to seeing you all on October 1st.

Lynn Euzenas
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NOTES FROM FRIENDS

Hospice of the Valleys serves
hundreds of patients each and
every year. We honor them by
sharing their stories. They re-
mind us every day of the mean-
ing and purpose in our work and
that human connection is at the
heart of the hospice experience.

The following are notes Hospice
of the Valleys has received from
the families of patients that we
have been privileged to provide
hospice care,

*I want to thank you so much
for the care you provided to my
mother and fo our family.

It was as positive of an experience
we could have had and far
above anything expected.”

P3 Fltness
has partnered with
Hosplce of the Valleys
to generously donate
25% of class proceeds
from thelr Saturday class
7:00-8:00am of Holy Yoga.
Begln your Saturdays
In peace and gratltude
and feel good knowing
you will also be helping
ralse funds to provide
care for hosplce

We at Hospice of the Valleys relr on the support of our communi-
v ]

ty to deliver compassionate and ving care to thase who need us.
Robert (Bob) Moore from TelePacific Communications is a shinin
mmrnple of a generous communiby member whe supports us ung
understands the ir‘npﬁrh:ml' work of Hn;pice.

Bab uperlenced the loving care of hoipi:e services when his mather
was ill. He witnessed 'Firs?lwm:l how sacred this 5+age of life is and
how prnfaund the end of life experience can be. Gaing +|'1rnugh this
journey with his mom made Bob very aware that every loved one
should be cared for with digh”’}f. Ecoh il‘\qred, | was so touched by
the peup|e whe worked with hnsplce. There is nn-i*hing more import-
ant than u||::-wir|g the person being cared for to be in the comfort
of their own home. The experience with my mother was one | will
never forget.”

Bob alse said, "When | first met Hospice of the "nl'ru“e'_fs staff and got
to know them, | felt the same caring Fee“ngs | had exp»arienced with
my own fuml|y. In |eurning that the donations collected go direcﬂy
to the patients’ care, | was felt motivated to help. | wanted to con-
tribute however | could”.

Bob tock the time to find out that his company offered referral and
other programs to huhprn'Ff‘l‘ organizations which would denate back
to the organization. Hospice of the Valleys qualified and has been o
recipient of financial donations for 3 years now. Additionally, Beb
Sponsors and attends Haipict of the Vu"ty:.' :.igr'lufure 'Fum:lrcliier, “A
D‘EI'}I" of Wine & Chocolate™ each year, hrlngihg 'Fur‘nily and friends as
well to suppnr" this irnpor*uhl‘ fundraiser.

Thank you Bob Maore and TelePacific Communications for your
ln'v'ihg :.pirH' and far helpiﬂg us suppcrri' 50 many in our :;omr‘nunihr.

VOLUNTEERS INACTION

HELPING HANDS & SMILING FACES
Hospice of the Valleys couldn't function without
all the support of our amazing volunteers.
Their smiling faces and presence are always
appreciated around the office.

We are truly grateful for all you!




patients and thelr ramilies
In our community.

"Selfless deeds are more valuable than gold...
And provide more kindness than a

hundred hearts can hold.”

Mentlon Hosplce of the
Valleys when you arrive!

-author unknown




Please remember Hospice of the Valleys in your Trust or Will.
And, help us now with your kind donation.

DONATE to Hospice of the Valleys

Hospice of the Valleys is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization

Subscribe to Hospice of the Valleys' Newsletter

You can help Hosplice of the Valleys
by choosing us as your charity of cholce

o bird<:..
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